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To All My Fellow Sir Golfers: 
 

The Napa golf event was a success and a lot of fun. Total prizes paid out 
exceeded $3200! We are now getting ready for "Fun in Fairfield"-- a two day event 
at Paradise Valley and Rancho Solano golf courses in Fairfield on Wednesday 
May 28th and Thursday May 29th. We have extended the deadline to sign-up for 
this event until May 10th. 

Following the Fairfield event, the Reno trip is next. We are staying at the Nugget 
Casino Resort in Sparks at a very good rate. We play Toiyabe golf course on 
Tuesday June 24th and Lakeridge golf course on Wednesday June 25th 

Remember ladies are always welcome and non-members are welcome as long as 
they have a verifiable Index. 

Let's everyone dust off your clubs and support the State SIR Golf program!! 

 
 

Flyers and registration forms for events can be found at the State Golf 
website "www.sirgolf.org" We look forward to seeing you at one of these 
upcoming tournaments and greatly appreciate your support of them. 
 
 

Ben Gikis, 2025 SIR State Golf Committee Chair 

gikisben@yahoo.com 

408 802-0794 
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